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United States Testing Company, Inc. K-b

1415 Park Avenue
Hoboken, New Jersey 07030
Tel.: 201-792-2400
Fax: 201-656-0636

September 20, 1994

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I
475 Allendale Road
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406-1415

Attn: Sherri Arredondo

RE: NRC Materials License for United States Testing Company, Inc.
License # 41-25235-02

Dear Sherri:

As per our phone conversation on Friday of last week, I would like to request the
following amendments to our NRC radioactive materials license:

Item 2 Change address to 1415 Park Avenue, Hoboken, NJ 07030

Item 11 Delete Randall Sweet and William Cain; the newly appointed RSO will

be Mr. Lee Fredericks.

Item 25 Change adress to address in Item 2,1415 Park Avenue, Hoboken, NJ.

Please be advised that the materials listed on the above-referenced license are
simply stored at this location with the exception of the Nickel 63 used in our
Hewlett-Packard gas chromatographs. It is our intent that the Nickel 63 be
assumed under the manufacturer's license with all other materials being
appropriately disposed of or relocated. When that has been accomplished, we will
submit a license termination request.
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Should you have any questions regarding this matter or need my assistance in any
way, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Lee Fredericks
Radiation Safety Officer

cc: A. Schoffman
T. Cuthbertson


